Concord & Western Quarters Present

Parent's Morning Off

Saturday, December 12 9:00 am—1:00 pm Westtown School

A Drop-off event for children from Concord & Western Quarterly Meeting families.





Enjoy a morning of Friendly Fun!

Snack & Lunch: We will serve a healthy mid-morning snack. Cheese pizza will be ordered for lunch. Water will be always be available. All are welcome to bring a bag lunch if preferred (especially in the case of food allergies).

Ages: Pre-K (at least 3 years old) and up, from families in our Quarters. **Cost:** This event is FREE. Donations to defray costs will be accepted.

Advanced Registration Required by December 1. Contact your Quarter Coordinator to register:

Concord Quarter — email Charlie Spadoni, concordquarter@pym.org Western Quarter — email Sarah Kastriner, coordinator@westernquarterquakers.org

What will we do? Activities could include:

- Arts & crafts
- Movement (such as yoga)
- Outdoor adventures (depending on the weather—bring appropriate coats, mittens, boots, etc.)
- Cooperative games, board games
- Story time (children are welcome to bring their own books to read—no handheld computer games, though!)

We will be in **The Cabin** on Westtown's campus.
Come in the East Entrance (GPS: 960 Shady Grove Way, West Chester, PA 19382)
The Cabin will be on your right.

(Directions & map available online)